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Authentic
Southern Italian Cuisine

Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148
www.fusilli.ca

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT
Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

312 Queen Street East

416-366-3666
Dr. Imelda Gunawan

Chiropractor

120 Carlton St., Suite 417
(corner of Carlton & Jarvis)

416-944-2973
SPOT

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Area Rug Cleaning  •  Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom  •  Appraising  •  Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E.       416.366.0707

www.TurcoPersian.com

focused on your vision

569 King Street East    647.539.3937
www.corktowneyecare.com

Fresh breads, cheeses,

deli, pastries,

catering, gift baskets.

Serving Cabbagetown

since 1980

473 Parliament St.

416-928-0291

www.theepicureshop.com

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Theron Fryer, Manager

theron.fryer@dignitymemorial.com

James Munroe, General Manager
james.munroe@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

SPOT

Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.  416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

De La Salle College "Oaklands"

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882  C 416-543-8852

Sylvia Amante
Mehdi Hassanianesfahani

Cliff GerocheJon Amante Isabel Amante

In Good Hands Pet Loss
Holistic Pet Funeral Home

Pet Cremation Services
416-831-7714

support@ingoodhandspetloss.ca
www.ingoodhandspetloss.ca

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Modern, Affordable, eco Conscious

St. Paul's Basilica
Est. 1822 ~ First Catholic Parish in Toronto

83 Power Street, Toronto, Ontario  M5A 3A8

Phone: 416-364-7588    •   Fax: 416-366-5617

E-mail: stpaulsbasilica@archtoronto.org   •   Website: stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org

STAFF
Fr. Robert O’Brien: Pastor

Fr. Antanios Farah, OAM: In Residence. Hospital Chaplain

Cathy LeBlanc: Sacristan   Lynett Wilson: Office Manager   Micah MacMullen Youth Minister

Jason Lo: Bookkeeper        Ives Alvarez: Custodian

Joseph Angelo: Music Director   Allison Angelo: Cantor   Andrea Cerswell: 11 am Choir Lead

Your gift  brings hope to those served by 40
Catholic agencies in our community and beyond!
Please give at our parish or sharelife.org/donate

St. Paul's Basilica
Est. 1822 ~ First Catholic Parish in Toronto

83 Power Street, Toronto, Ontario  M5A 3A8

Phone: 416-364-7588 

E-mail: stpaulsbasilica@archtoronto.org   •   Website: stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org
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Credit 
card or 

direct bank 
account debit 

donations are an 
easy way to help support our parish. Tax 
receipts are emailed immediately for a 
single donation and mailed at the end of  
the year for  recurring gifts. Scan the QR 
code or visit 

 and hit the Donate 
button. Check that “St. Paul’s 
Basilica, Toronto” is selected 
from the Parish drop down 
menu when signing up.

In honour of  Mother’s Day, on May 10th, 2024, 
at 7:30 pm, St. Paul’s will be hosting a musical 
performance entitled Full of  Grace.  Led by 
artistic director, Mark Wood-Salomon, soloists 
Andrea Ludwig, Claire Latosinsky, and Anika 
Venkatesh,  accompanist David Simon, and the 
Together in Worship Canada Choir, will perform 
works by Sir John Tavener, Ralph Vaughan 
Williams, Cecilia McDowall, Pérotin, Robert 
Fleming, John Ireland, Robert Pearsall, and 
Monsignor Thomas Barrett Armstrong.  
Take advantage of  discounted prices and group 
rates by calling the parish offi ce to reserve your 
tickets.  Tickets are $30 at the door.

The Holy Father has invited Catholics worldwide to participate in the 53rd 
International Eucharistic Congress. This year’s gathering takes place in Quito, 
Ecuador from September 8-15, 2024. To learn more about the pilgrimage, please visit 
‘ . Limited spaces are available for pilgrims from the Archdiocese 
of  Toronto to join with the Canadian delegation. Registration deadline is June 6, 2024 
with early bird pricing available until May 6.

St. Paul’s invites you to attend our “Catholicism” program, happening every Sunday, 
after the 11 am Mass.  Each week, we watch a 30-minute video by Bishop Barron, 
where he addresses some of  the most controversial questions about life and the 
identity of  Jesus Christ. After the video, we discuss the episode over coffee, tea, and 
light refreshments. 
The Catholicism program is a great opportunity for you to grow in your faith while 
getting involved with our Parish faith community.  We hope to see you there!

Your kindness and devotion enable St. Augustine’s Seminary, along with the Offi ce 
of  Vocations and Redemptoris Mater Missionary Seminary, to provide an excellent 
formation for our seminarians as they pursue a life of  service. This past year, you 
invested in our Church’s future by supporting 58 seminarians at St. Augustine’s Seminary 
and Redemptoris Mater Missionary Seminary.  
This Sunday, April 21, we celebrate the 61st World Day of  Prayer for Vocations. There 
has never been a better time to support and pray for our seminarians, wherever they 
may be on their journey. Please give at the parish using a ShareLife envelope or online 
through our parish website. 

Fr. Bob will be away on vacation until April 27th.  During this time Fr. Michael Lehman, 
Fr. Tony Farah and Fr. Luis Melo will be celebrating the parish Masses. For sacramental 
(baptism, marriage etc.,) inquires please contact the parish offi ce after Fr. Bob returns.
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code or visit 
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button. Check that “St. Paul’s 
Basilica, Toronto” is selected 
from the Parish drop down 
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4:30 pm ♦ † Marcel Hampden

8:30 am ♦ For the People
11:00 am ♦ † Roberto Valencia

5:00 pm ♦ Thanksgiving for 
God’s Blessing

5:00 pm ♦

5:00 pm ♦

5:00 pm ♦ Private Intention

2024 2023 Diff
Mar 31 $110,419 $ 05,646 � $ 14,773
Apr 7 $113,989 $ 07,215 � $ 13,225
Apr 14 $113,478 $ 06,474 � $ 12,996
Apr 21 $ 03,031

Apr 28 $117,207 $ 03,195 � $ 14,296
Mth Target $117,886 $ 25,561 � $ 17,675
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Traditionally, this weekend is referred to 
as “Good Shepherd Sunday” because of  
the Gospel text that is proclaimed.  It 
is a time to pray, especially for priestly 
vocations.  During my years in seminary at 
St. Peter’s in London, Ontario, the motto 
there was, 

 (Jeremiah 
3:15).  Once I became a pastor, I grew 
more aware that an important part of  
my ministry was to facilitate the receiving 
and sharing of  the heart of  Jesus, within 
and beyond my parish community.  Each 
parish is different.  There are different 
people.  There is a different community 
history and leadership.  Every moment 
that passes, each new person arriving in 
the parish, is history is being made.  I 
know there will be shepherds long after 
me too.  I continue to pray so that I may 
build up St. Paul’s.  
Some of  you may be aware that we 
have weddings here pretty regularly.  
Sometimes the couples come from 
outside our parish, but I am happy to 
report that quite often they are our 
parishioners.  We have enough weddings, 
in fact, that we could consider developing 
our own marriage preparation course.  
To get started we would need four 
couples, ideally at different points along 
the path of  marriage.  There is a course 

for marriage preparation instructors that 
usually starts in the fall and would go 
through until spring.  Then, we would be 
able to start offering the courses by the 
fall of  2025.  That’s one new ministry.  
Another hope I to have is a ministry I 
call, “Marriage Prep Alumni”, which 
would be an informal group of  2 or 3 
events per year for couples in the fi rst 
fi ve years of  marriage.  Content would 
be developed that speaks to the concrete 
needs to support building a strong, 
healthy and faith-fi lled married life.  
There would be an over-arching theme 
and a meal together.  Each event would 
stand on its own and couples would be 
able to choose to come without feeling 
they had missed something from not 
being at the previous event.  This would 
take two couples or up to four individuals.  
I have found it useful at baptisms to have 
a couple of  people present to welcome 
families, help them fi nd washrooms, 
get them seated, assist with the set up 
and help to operate the lift for family 

members who may need it.  This simple 
hospitality goes a long way to sending 
a signal that baptism is entry into the 
family of  God and into our parish family.  
The fourth and fi nal area that I am looking 
to develop, I dub, “Media Ministry”.  
With more activities happening this will 
become more important.  Sometimes 
it will be managing microphones, 
projectors, sound or lighting.  It could 
extend to supporting a parish Instagram 
account, taking pictures, video and 
eventually streaming content.  We 
probably need two people to start.  
As we continue in the Easter season, pray 
for a little discernment in your life about 
the way you are called to live the Gospel 
and possibly to support your parish family 
members in our joint work to honour God 
and build up the life of  the Kingdom.  
Please also pray, not only for more 
shepherds according to the heart of  
Christ, but pray that we priests will seek 
to be truly wise in nurturing the life 
of  the Gospel within the scope of  our 
responsibilities.  Thank you, Lord, for 
helping us to treasure our life together in 
the Church.  
In Christ,

Established in 2009, EDGE Camp is a Catholic overnight 
adventure camp for children in grades 5-8. St. Paul’s will be 
hosting a camp session from August 17-21, 2024, at beautiful 
Camp White Pine in Haliburton.  The cost per child is $475, 
prior to May 1st and $525 after, and includes transportation 
to and from camp, all meals, activities such as swimming, high 
ropes, zip line, canoeing/kayaking and much more. 
To register visit  select 

, and then select  (not 
just St. Paul’s). $100 deposit is due at registration, full payment 
is due on June 15. For more information, or if  cost is an issue, 
speak to our youth minister, Micah, after Mass or email him at 
mmacmullen@archtoronto.org.

To assist EDGErs who would 
like attend but require some 
fi nancial assistance, we will 
be hosting two fundraising 
events.  On April 20-21, after 
each Mass, we will be having a 
Bake Sale and on April 28 we 
will host a pancake breakfast, 
for $5 per plate, after the 11 
am Mass.  Please stop by, 
pick up something sweet or 
savory and help ensure that all 
children attend.
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light refreshments. 
The Catholicism program is a great opportunity for you to grow in your faith while T
getting involved with our Parish faith community.  We hope to see you there!

Your kindness and devotion enable St. Augustine’s Seminary, along with the Offi ce 
of  Vocations and Redemptoris Mater Missionary Seminary, to provide an excellent 
formation for our seminarians as they pursue a life of  service. This past year, you 
invested in our Church’s future by supporting 58 seminarians at St. Augustine’s Seminary 
and Redemptoris Mater Missionary Seminary.  
This Sunday, April 21, we celebrate the 61st World Day of  Prayer for Vocations. There 
has never been a better time to support and pray for our seminarians, wherever they 
may be on their journey. Please give at the parish using a ShareLife envelope or online 
through our parish website. 

Fr. Bob will be away on vacation until April 27th.  During this time Fr. Michael Lehman, 
Fr. Tony Farah and Fr. Luis Melo will be celebrating the parish Masses. For sacramental 
(baptism, marriage etc.,) inquires please contact the parish offi ce after Fr. Bob returns.
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Traditionally, this weekend is referred to 
as “Good Shepherd Sunday” because of  
the Gospel text that is proclaimed.  It 
is a time to pray, especially for priestly 
vocations.  During my years in seminary at 
St. Peter’s in London, Ontario, the motto 
there was, 

 (Jeremiah 
3:15).  Once I became a pastor, I grew 
more aware that an important part of  
my ministry was to facilitate the receiving 
and sharing of  the heart of  Jesus, within 
and beyond my parish community.  Each 
parish is different.  There are different 
people.  There is a different community 
history and leadership.  Every moment 
that passes, each new person arriving in 
the parish, is history is being made.  I 
know there will be shepherds long after 
me too.  I continue to pray so that I may 
build up St. Paul’s.  
Some of  you may be aware that we 
have weddings here pretty regularly.  
Sometimes the couples come from 
outside our parish, but I am happy to 
report that quite often they are our 
parishioners.  We have enough weddings, 
in fact, that we could consider developing 
our own marriage preparation course.  
To get started we would need four 
couples, ideally at different points along 
the path of  marriage.  There is a course 

for marriage preparation instructors that 
usually starts in the fall and would go 
through until spring.  Then, we would be 
able to start offering the courses by the 
fall of  2025.  That’s one new ministry.  
Another hope I to have is a ministry I 
call, “Marriage Prep Alumni”, which 
would be an informal group of  2 or 3 
events per year for couples in the fi rst 
fi ve years of  marriage.  Content would 
be developed that speaks to the concrete 
needs to support building a strong, 
healthy and faith-fi lled married life.  
There would be an over-arching theme 
and a meal together.  Each event would 
stand on its own and couples would be 
able to choose to come without feeling 
they had missed something from not 
being at the previous event.  This would 
take two couples or up to four individuals.  
I have found it useful at baptisms to have 
a couple of  people present to welcome 
families, help them fi nd washrooms, 
get them seated, assist with the set up 
and help to operate the lift for family 

members who may need it.  This simple 
hospitality goes a long way to sending 
a signal that baptism is entry into the 
family of  God and into our parish family.  
The fourth and fi nal area that I am looking 
to develop, I dub, “Media Ministry”.  
With more activities happening this will 
become more important.  Sometimes 
it will be managing microphones, 
projectors, sound or lighting.  It could 
extend to supporting a parish Instagram 
account, taking pictures, video and 
eventually streaming content.  We 
probably need two people to start.  
As we continue in the Easter season, pray 
for a little discernment in your life about 
the way you are called to live the Gospel 
and possibly to support your parish family 
members in our joint work to honour God 
and build up the life of  the Kingdom.  
Please also pray, not only for more 
shepherds according to the heart of  
Christ, but pray that we priests will seek 
to be truly wise in nurturing the life 
of  the Gospel within the scope of  our 
responsibilities.  Thank you, Lord, for 
helping us to treasure our life together in 
the Church.  
In Christ,

Established in 2009, EDGE Camp is a Catholic overnight 
adventure camp for children in grades 5-8. St. Paul’s will be 
hosting a camp session from August 17-21, 2024, at beautiful 
Camp White Pine in Haliburton.  The cost per child is $475, 
prior to May 1st and $525 after, and includes transportation 
to and from camp, all meals, activities such as swimming, high 
ropes, zip line, canoeing/kayaking and much more. 
To register visit  select 

, and then select  (not 
just St. Paul’s). $100 deposit is due at registration, full payment 
is due on June 15. For more information, or if  cost is an issue, 
speak to our youth minister, Micah, after Mass or email him at 
mmacmullen@archtoronto.org.

To assist EDGErs who would 
like attend but require some 
fi nancial assistance, we will 
be hosting two fundraising 
events.  On April 20-21, after 
each Mass, we will be having a 
Bake Sale and on April 28 we 
will host a pancake breakfast, 
for $5 per plate, after the 11 
am Mass.  Please stop by, 
pick up something sweet or 
savory and help ensure that all 
children attend.
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Est. 1822 ~ First Catholic Parish in Toronto
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